Valarie Berthelot

From: Jeff Roesel <jroesel@norpc.org>
Sent: Friday, August 14, 2020 12:16 PM
To: Megan Leonard; Colethia Kent; Malissa Dietsch-Givhan
Subject: Otis Kenner, STC Citizen member

| was just advised by the Parish that Bishop Kenner will be stepping down at RPC. STC will follow up on replacing his post
soon.
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